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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 12  

 

A trip has been arranged for Year 12 students to the University of Warwick on Friday 22nd March 2024.  The 

purpose of this trip is to give students the opportunity to visit a leading university and gain a further insight into 

student life and courses available to study at university. During the visit students will have a tour and take part in 

workshops and look at student life, opportunities and finance.  

On this day the whole school are taking part in careers events in place or their normal timetable.  Students have 

been selected to attend this trip so ALL parents are asked to return the form.  

 

Students will travel by mini bus departing at 9.00 am and returning at approximately 4:30pm. Etone College staff will 

be accompanying students on the trip and there is no cost for students to attend. 

 

Lunch will be provided for the students on the trip, however, they are also able to bring a packed lunch if they 

prefer. 

 

Parent/Carer consent is required for this trip, without this, your child will not be allowed to leave on the trip, please 

complete the Microsoft form below to give consent, no later than 15th March 2024: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/hrJdgJZDLV 

 

 
 

 

As with all of our trips students places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and attendance we reserve 

the right to remove students from trips if necessary.   

Additionally, the completed consent form from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child 

home at your expense if your child jeopardises their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the 

college. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mrs Barlow.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/hrJdgJZDLV

